
 

Nevada State Board of Education 

RE: Dual Credit Approval Request 
 
Nevada Connections Academy (NCA) is requesting approval for dual-credit courses 
between NCA and TMCC based upon a MOU that has been established between the 
two entities. The request is made in order to satisfy current statute and provide 
greater college/career readiness for our students. Please let me know if you have 
any questions or concerns. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Chris McBride, Ph.D. 
Superintendent 
Nevada Connections Academy 
cmcbride@nca.connectionsacademy.org 


